
Paley Rothman’s Employment Law 
Group Contributes Articles to MSBA’s 
Labor & Employment Newsletter
Hope Eastman, former Associate Ethan Don, Jessica Summers and Jack Blum (former 
Associate) all contributed articles to the MSBA’s Section of Labor and Employment Law 
Newsletter (Spring/Summer 2015).

The newsletter addressed a number of employment law issues, including workplace considerations 
regarding marijuana, the ACA’s most overlooked employer penalty, and an overview of Supreme Court 
Employment cases in 2015, among others. The full issue of the newsletter can be found below.
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